

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

October 29 - November 3, 1971

DUKE UNIVERSITY COUNCIL ON AGING AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT: will present a seminar on Tuesday, November 9, 1971, at 4:00 p.m. in Room 1504 Gerontology Building, Duke Hospital. The guest speaker will be Hugh A. Ross, S. J. D., Professor of Law, Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland, Ohio. 3r. Ross will speak on "Protective Services for the Elderly." Dr. Hugh Ross is a native of Madison, Wisconsin, and was awarded both his master of law degree and doctor of the science of juris prudence by the University of Michigan. He presently teaches family law and the legal aspects of mental disability as well as other areas of law. Dr. Ross has been prominent in many organizations concerned with protective services for the elderly on the local, state and national levels. Serving nationally, he has been chairman of the Advisory Committee on Protective Services, National Council on Aging, and also Consultant, President's Panel on Mental Retardation. His research activities have included the chairmanship of a project sponsored by the American Bar Foundation and funded by the National Institute of Mental Health on the hospitalization of the mentally ill. Dr. Ross has written extensively in the field of protective services for the aged. Everyone is invited to attend this open seminar.